
Dear customers 
September 29, 2025 

Naha-West Inn 
General Manager 

 
 
 

About  Periodic Inspection of Building Equipment 
 
 

About this work, the hotel is scheduled for regular periodic inspection of building equipment 
inspection on the following schedule. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our guests during their stay. 
We kindly ask for your understanding and cooperation in light of these circumstances. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
                                                    
 
 

Work date: 

November 4 (Tue), 5 (Wed), 6 (Thu), 2025. 

Working hours: 10:00-14:00 

 
 

During this inspection, we will need to enter guest rooms  
If you have specific time requests, please inform the front desk. 
If the above dates are inconvenient, please inform the front desk. 
Also, please take care of your valuables by yourself. 

 
 
 

Best regards 


